
From: Cody Alcorn <Cody.Alcorn@foxcarolina.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/11/2015 4:35:32 PM
Subject: Re: quote

Thanks so much. And my apologizes about the email flub. I do appreciate the quote.


And if there's anything else she can say on the matter would be great considering the severity of the situation. 
Also, being the fact it's in Greenwood County again where the TB debacle also happened a lot of parents are 
looking for answers. 


Thanks for any help you can be. And I NOW have your email. 


Cody 


From: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2015 4:25 PM
 
To: Cody Alcorn
 
Subject: quote
 
Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, “We are aware of the situation and in constant contact with the 
Department of Health and Environmental Control.”
This electronic message, including any attachments, may contain proprietary, confidential or 
privileged information for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). You are hereby notified that any 
unauthorized disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of this message is prohibited. If you have 
received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete it.
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